Class 3 Homework – Due Friday 5th Febraury 2016

We have been learning about the apostrophe in our phonics lessons over the past few weeks. We have been learning about the apostrophe for omission (e.g. don’t, can’t etc) and the apostrophe for possession (e.g. Sarah’s, Spain’s etc). 
With this in mind your child has brought home a piece of homework relating to one of these uses for the apostrophe. 
I have explained to the children that they can ask for help if necessary and that they must remember to use neat, joined up handwriting. 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to ask. 

Many Thanks, 
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